AM 1050
- This is Music -

September 26, 1988

Mr. Wayne Heinen
4131 S. Andes Way
Aurora, CO. 80013

Dear Wayne:

This letter is to acknowledge your recption of KNXX Radio
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power from our transmitter is 1080 watts daytime and 540
watts nighttime, but at the time of your.repert we were
operating with 450 watts daytime and 325 watts nighttime,
and were on our nighttime power at the time you were

hearing us.

A copy of our daytime pattern is enclosed, Wayne; the
nighttime pattern is the same except for a reduction to
one-half power, which makes the contours enily at ittile

smaller.

I apologize for the delay in sending this report to you-
I thought I had done it when I. got your erilginall LTeporE.

Good listening!!
KNXX-AM Radio

e

Don Davis
General Manager

P.S....We are now a Spanish format station- don't confuse
us wilth XEGIH!
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